
From: Hayden Grooms
To: Aryn McGuire <ArynMcGuire@scsenate.gov>

Date: 7/25/2017 3:09:31 PM
Subject: RE: Jameson Broggi

That sounds good to me, see you then!
 

From: Aryn McGuire 
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2017 3:03 PM
 
Subject: Jameson Broggi
 
As some of you know, Jameson’s last day with the Senate is this Friday, July 28th.
 
Please stop by our office (203) on Friday at 1 pm for cookies and to wish him well as he goes to law school!
 
(It’s a surprise!)
 
Aryn E. McGuire | Executive Assistant
Office of Senator Larry K. Grooms
Chairman, Senate Transportation Committee
P.O. Box 142, Suite 203
Columbia, SC 29202
p 803.212.6400 | f 803.212.6299 | arynmcguire@scsenate.gov
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